
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 1:00:07 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Steven McCarthy
Submission Time: Oct 6 2021 12:07PM
Email: stevemccarthy964@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-593-5111
Address: 2505 E Mariposa Drive
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "As a homeowner in Eagle, I am opposed to the proposed acquisition of Eagle 
Water Company by Suez Water. There is nothing "gradual" or reasonable about a doubling of 
water rates over two years and a quadrupling of those rates over five years. I've never been a 
Suez customer but from what I've seen here and read about them recently in Boise, they seem 
to take the attitude that they should "ask for the moon" in the hopes of getting half a loaf. I 
would rather have a more customer-focused company in charge of our water. Thank you for 
your consideration. Steve McCarthy 2550 E. Mariposa Drive Eagle, ID 83616 "
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